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Dear Donor, 
 
 
 
The 30th Avenue School, known as Q300, is a K-8 citywide public school in Astoria, Queens, serving 
more than 500 children from throughout New York City, including Queens, Manhattan, Brooklyn, and the 
Bronx.  Q300 is guided by our core values of inclusion, inquiry, and responsibility.   
 
We are writing to ask for your help as we organize our 8th annual online auction in Spring 2022, which will 
go live at the end of March.   
 
We hope you will consider supporting this year’s efforts by donating an auction item from your business. 
Your donation not only supports a public school -- it also showcases your business to our community of 
more than 500 families, all of whom live and work in New York City. 
 
Our deadline for auction items is Friday, March 11th. To donate an auction item, please use this online 
form (https://forms.gle/hJkaey6dBA8WPdsv6) or contact us at auction@q300pta.org. 

 
How does your gift help our students? 

Q300 and its PTA support the educational and emotional needs of all of its students.  Your donation to 
support public education will make a difference in our classrooms.  Here are just a few of the things 
that donations from businesses like yours helped us pay for in the past years: 
 

● Enrichment classes in art, music, and dance 
● Microscopes and Chromebook computers  
● A fund to offset fees for students in financial need 
● Air purifiers, masks, and other health and safety resources 
● Teacher development programs  
 

 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joanna Holzman  
Auction Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Q300 Parent-Teacher Association, Inc. (EIN: 47-2258209) is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization.   
Your charitable contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 


